
06.09.2019 

Dear partners, 

 

Considering the notification received from FGSZ Hungary by which we were informed 

that between 10 – 13/09/2019, due to the Algyő-Csanádpalota pipeline scheduled 

works, it is necessary that gas deliveries between Romania and Hungary are interrupted, 

SNTGN Transgaz SA informs you that the gas flow at the Csanádpalota interconnection 

point will be zero. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

SNTGN Transgaz SA 


